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Newsletter for residents living on Hilchey Rd. between Dalton Rd. & Hwy. 19A 

 We’re getting ready to complete the watermain upgrades that were started in 2021 

 

Here’s What You Need to Know 
This letter is to advise you that the City will be working with Wacor Holdings. Ltd. to complete watermain 
upgrades in your neighborhood. 

 

What are we doing, and when are we doing it? 

Beginning mid to late March depending upon weather, we will be completing upgrading of the watermain on 
Hilchey Rd. between Dalton Rd. and Hwy. 19A.  This work will include excavation of the roadway and 
relocation of water services up to your property line. The contractor will be restoring disturbed areas upon 
completion of the project. 
 
You can expect work to be performed between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm, Monday to Friday.  
 
How will this affect me? 

• We anticipate changes to the flow of local traffic during construction.  A traffic management plan will 
be reviewed by the City and implemented by the Wacor Holdings Ltd.  at the start of the project. 

• Wacor Holdings Ltd. will notify you well in advance of any planned water service interruptions. 

 

What’s next? 

Wacor Holdings Ltd. will be reaching out to affected residents with more detailed information closer to the 
start of construction. 
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